July 20, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in support of Tammy Smith who lives at 16625 South Peyton Highway, Colorado Springs,
Colorado 80928. Tammy became a host home provider with our agency on July 1, 2014 and is currently
caring for two male clients in her home. These individuals have intellectual and developmental
disabilities and they are both thriving in Tammy’s country home.

Tammy'’s neighbor across the street is seeking a zoning change from rural residential to agritainment.
There are concerns that this change will have a negative impact on her home by creating more noise and
traffic which will adversely affect the participants living in her home. | would ask that you take this into
consideration before approving this zone change.

Thank you for your consideration.

Caca

Jean Casa
HR Coordinator




June 22, 2020

Rad Dickson

El Paso County Project Manager.
Colorado Springs, CO
raddickson@elpaso.com

Re: Stephen and Tammy Smith.
16625 S. Peyton Hwy.
Colorado Springs, CO

My name is Lyn Brown, Program Manager for Persons with Disabilities
in El Paso County.
| have known and worked with Stephen and Tammy Smith for over 8
years. In that time, Stephen and Tammy have proven to be truthful,
honest and dedicated members of our community. Stephen and
Tammy have a unique, specialized expertize in serving adults with
mental and psychological disabilities. The Smith’s farm is an ideal
property for the people they serve, in Hanover a quite little community
situated away from the hustle and bustle of the city. For an amusement
park to be situated across the road from the Smith's farm, would be a
risk for the people they serve, an increase in traffic, noise and mental
stability. Having such a construction/amusement park in this rural area
“would seem to be a significant fire concern. As important, we are all in
the mist of a global pandemic. To bring groups and crowds of people
into any community would be dangerous and counterproductive to
protecting people from the virus. | would strongly encourage you to
vote against this issue.

Lyn J. Brown



